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Double and single lane closures planned this week on Atlantic Boulevard 
 

Jacksonville – As part of the improvement project on Atlantic Boulevard at Empire Point, 

overnight lane closures will be in place on Atlantic Boulevard from Jork Road to Shadowood 

Lane Wednesday, October 24 and Thursday, October 25 to complete traffic signal work. 

 

Traffic on eastbound Atlantic Boulevard between Jork Road and Shadowood Lane will be 

reduced to one lane from 8 p.m. Wednesday to 6:30 a.m. Thursday. 

 

Traffic on westbound Atlantic Boulevard between Jork Road and Shadowood Lane will be 

reduced to one lane from 8 p.m. Thursday to 6:30 a.m. Friday. 

 

Law enforcement will be on-site to direct traffic during the closures; however, drivers are 

encouraged to use an alternative route to avoid temporary delays during the work. 

 

James D. Hinson Electrical Contracting Inc., was selected to complete the $567,00 safety 

improvements by late 2018, depending on weather and other unforeseen circumstances. 

 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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